
To this rushed Senate committee, please wait for a more sober season  
to think through what damage you could be doing to our cherished  
rights. 
  To all those on Bcc, have we got it wrong and can relax? 
 
    As two citizens in their 80's who served in the Forces to protect  
our freedoms we feel this proposed so-called Human Rights and  
Anti-Discrimination Bill 2012 is a very serious threat to our freedom  
to think, and speak, that we value so much. Heaven forbid that we are  
gagged like so many Countries have been, and many still are. 
 Please don't proceed with this unforgivable step. We would  
have to outlaw the Labor Party that we have voted for in the past. I  
worked for 20years with the ABC and we personally knew Don Dunston  
well, and think he would turn in his grave at this ill thought out  
move. 
Sincerely, Peter and Margaret Dormer 

 


